
 

   

 

 

Fun in the sun! 5 tips to save this summer! 
 

1. Visit the thrift store- Spring cleaning often 
leads to an influx of high-quality items at 
secondhand shops. 
2. Update your home goods- Retailers often 
mark down big-ticket appliances like 
refrigerators this time of year, as well as 
indoor furniture and cookware.  
3. Plan travel with online tools- Use 
comparison tools and travel websites before buying any plane or hotel tickets this 
summer. 
4. Buy your produce in bulk- The summer harvest often means an abundance of locally 
grown fruit and vegetables. 
5. Stick with generics- Try buying store-brand items instead of pricier labels when you're 
shopping.   

 

 

 

 

   

Looking for the keys to your new home? 
We can help! 

 

If you're thinking about buying a new 
home, land, or building for your business, 
we have lending officers with the expertise 
and ability to make your dream a reality.  

We offer residential, commercial, 
farmland, and non-owner occupied 
products. We also offer construction loans 
and long-term fixed-rate mortgages as well 
as shorter-term balloon notes. Second 
mortgage options are also available to 
qualified borrowers.  

   
 

 

For more information on our mortgage 
loans, please contact John, Mike B. or  

Mike H. at (608) 654-5121. 
 

mailto:jhd@cashton.com
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mailto:mhuntzicker@cashton.com


  

 
"Staff is always very friendly and 

courteous!  When considering purchasing a 
new home, we were able to get answers 
very quickly as to the amount of loan we 

would be eligible for, so we could make an 
informed decision."   -J. Mlsna 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

  

 

EMV/Chip Cards Are Here! 
 

 

Consumer Checking Account Debit Card 
    

 

 

 

Our VISA Debit Cards have a new look and 
contain the secure EMV (Chip) technology. When 
your current card expires, the next debit card 
you receive will come with this new look and chip 
technology. However, you may request a 
new card before your current one expires if you 
would like to have a chip enabled card sooner. 
Please call (608) 654-5121 to request a new card. 

 
 

 

 

Business Checking Account Debit Card 
 

 

Health Savings Account Debit Card 
 

 

 

  

 

 

 

  

 

 
 



Special Enrollment Period - Health Insurance 
 

 

 

Did you know a change in your 
situation – like getting married, having 
a baby, or losing health coverage – 
can make you eligible for a Special 
Enrollment Period? These situations 
allow you to enroll in health insurance 
outside the yearly Open Enrollment 
Period. 
 
Give Ann Kaiser a call, and she  
will help you determine your eligibility 
and get you and your family covered 
(608) 654-5121. 
  

 

  

Visit our website: www.bankofcashton.com 
  

 

Call Us: (608) 654-5121 
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